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Birthday at the Ballpark 
  
Nothings says summer like a baseball game, and a group of 
clients and staff from Tangram recently had the opportunity 
to enjoy a memorable night at the park — thanks to two 
very generous donors. Robert and Mary Bingham, the 
parents of a client named Bobby, wanted to do something 
special for their son and his peers and staff at Tangram. 
Bobby likes going to Indians baseball games and the 
Binghams thought that would be a great activity for 
everyone to do together.  
 
At first, Robert tried to get tickets for the Fourth of July 
game. But when those weren’t available, he ended up with 
tickets for a game on July 30 — which just so happens to be Bobby’s birthday! Bobby was able to 
celebrate in style, because these were tickets for box seats in one of the luxurious suites at Victory 
Field.  

 
On game day, Bobby and five other clients, along with four Tangram 
employees, settled into their suite for a night of fun. They enjoyed 
complimentary food and beverages, as well as the option of sitting 
either outside or inside the air-conditioned suite during the game. The 
package even included a shout-out to Tangram on the big screen! For 
some, it was their first Indians game, and it didn’t disappoint — the 
team came out on top against their opponents, 3-2. But the night was 
especially meaningful for Bobby, as he was able to ring in his 44th 
birthday at one of his favorite places. 
 
We’re so glad we had the chance to join Bobby in his birthday 

celebrations and enjoy a game with a great group of clients! Thank you, Robert and Mary, for making 
this special night possible — it’s donors like you who help us create extraordinary memories for the 
people we serve. 
 
To learn more and donate today, please visit https://www.thetangramway.org/donate. Your 
dollars make a difference! 
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